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O
ur major accomplishment in 1987 was send­
ing S Part II to the printer in March. Each 
part of S will be larger than the largest vol­
ume published to date, K. Wr i t ing had be-

• • • • • • • gUn seven years ago on this huge volume, 
and the staff was pleased to complete the writ ing, editing, 
and checking. We should begin receiving first galleys for 
Part II shortly. 

About one third of S Part I has been set as page proofs. 

After S was mailed, editing began on T and we have 
started to get manuscript pages back f rom the typist. Pro­
fessors Martha Roth and Matthew Stolper wro te drafts 
for T, and visiting scholars Professor Brigitte Groneberg of 
the University of Tubingen and Professor Hermann Hun­
ger of the University of Vienna also worked on T. 
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